

TFC Steering Committee Notes

August 29th

Attendees: Glen, ben, Joanna, Olivier, Anton, Matteo

Minutes:

- Infrastructure
 - In Progress - FVPs in the Cloud & UBL license ([TFC-198](#))
 - Awaiting an update from Vishal. Paul Sokolovskyy is now able to start testing.
 - Awaiting for Lava Docker workers to update.
- TF-A / TF-M will do releases in Oct/Nov. Work in mid-September will start to increase.
 - May not get FVPs over to Tux for this set of releases. Other infrastructure changes should help with the system overload seen in the Spring release.
- TF-M CI: LAVA test getting slow ([TFC-479](#))
 - 2 MPSs are still in maintenance mode, We have found the two boards and will look to deploy them. ([STG-4884](#))
- MBedTLS
 - No issues
- [TFC-247](#) Mirror TF-M, TF-A, TS projects into GitHub
 - Patches sent; need feedback for templates from the TF-M team.
anton.komlev@arm.com to follow up with Arthur's comments in the Jira Ticket.
- TF-M may have an Adhoc release 8.1; nothing is needed from the CI for this release.
- Misra
 - The team is working with Bugseng on a blog post.
 - Joanna/Olivier - they have the list of additional configurations. We should roll these over time to ensure we don't overwhelm the servers/infrastructure.
- LTS
 - Oakash is requesting new updates for the LTS CI; the issues are under review. They will create TFC tickets when they are ready.
- Priorities
 - Paul
 - Misra TF-M / TF-A
 - FVP/UBL
 - Arthur
 - Boards - Chromebook Corsola
 - [TFC-247](#) Mirror TF-M, TF-A, TS projects into GitHub
- Open Table
 - no issues from the attendees.